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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
BY DEPUTY P.V.F. LE CLAIRE OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 3rd MAY 2011 
 

Question 
 
Would the Minister provide members with an update on the settlement of claims made by the 
residents and landowners affected by the groundwater pollution at the Airport Fire Training 
Ground? 
 
 
Answer 
 
I advise Members a settlement agreement has been forwarded to residents and their legal 
representatives, and that there has been ongoing discussion between the parties. 
 
I can confirm that final discussions between the legal representatives of the residents and the 
States, and other stakeholders, are due to be held in the near future towards bringing this matter to 
a conclusion at the earliest practicable opportunity thereafter. 
 
 


